
  

August 28, 2023 

MONDAY, 
JANUARY 

27   

Chocolate Chip 
Pancakes 

 

TUESDAY, 
JANUARY 

28 

Beef Enchiladas 
 

WEDNESDAY, 
JANUARY 

29   

Meatball Subs 
 

THURSDAY, 
JANUARY 

30 

Croissant 
Sandwiches 

FRIDAY, 
JANUARY 

31 

Pizza 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

January 27, 2025 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 

MONDAY, FEB. 3 – Breakfast Burritos 
 

 

TUESDAY, FEB. 4 – Doritos Nachos 
 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Trust in the Lord, and do good; 

    dwell in the land and befriend faithfulness.  
 Delight yourself in the Lord, 

    and he will give you the desires of your heart. 

 Commit your way to the Lord; 

    trust in him, and he will act. 
 He will bring forth your righteousness as the light, 

    and your justice as the noonday. 

Psalm 37:3-6 

 

http://www.heritage-christian.org/
file://///huey/Office/PI/24-25%20PI-Newsletter/attendance@heritage-christian.org


                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

________________________________________________________________ 

HCS Library – Book Fair – February 10th-17th  

Our annual book fair is just around the corner and excitement is building! Please mark your calendar 

for this special time as we focus on the enjoyment of reading and the importance of building a 

personal library. 

 

 

 

 

  

 



  

_________________________________________________________________ 

School Spelling Bee 

Congratulations to the winners of the school 

spelling bee 

1st Place: Ben Flynn 

2nd Place: Selah Mitchell 

The students all did a great job in the Spelling Bee held 

Friday, January 24th.  

The winner of the School Spelling Bee will go on to compete at the 

Gallatin County Spelling Bee held on February 8th at 9am at the Museum of the Rockies.  

 

________________________________________________________________ 

Re Enrollment for 2025-26 

Because you are part of the Heritage family, our assumption 

for next year is that you will be returning for the 2025-26 

school year. The Reenrollment process has begun. Payment of registration, other fees, and tuition will 

continue to be made through the school business office. 

Classes with limited space are filled in the order outlined in the Parent/Student Handbook. Completed 

enrollment and registration fees for current students or newly enrolling siblings of current students 

must be submitted on or before February 26th, 2025 for these preferences to be applied. Please 

check the email sent last week for details on Registration procedure and fees. Let the office know if 

you have any questions. We look forward to a great 2025-26! 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

Announcing Narnia! 

Mark your calendar for the HCS Theater production of The Lion, The 

Witch, and the Wardrobe. This year’s production will be March 28th 

and 29th. Theater students have already been working diligently to bring 

you this incredible story of redemption and sacrifice. 

We will need lots of help. Please consider helping out in one of the following 

ways: Costuming volunteers, Set Design, Set construction, Cast Meals, 

Night of Event Help. 

If you would like to jump in and help in any of these ways, please contact 

Mrs. Walker at sandy@heritage-christian.org. Parent volunteer hours apply. 

 

 

 

  

 

sandy@heritage-christian.org


  

______________________________________________________________ 

Driver’s Ed for Spring 2025 

Heritage Christian School is planning to offer a Driver Education class 

this spring. This class will be Montana Department of Justice certified 

and will meet all of Montana’s requirements for Driver’s Education. We 

will tentatively begin classes on Monday, March 24th with a mandatory 

parent/student meeting on Thursday, March 13th from 6pm to 8pm. 

The last class will tentatively be on May 23rd. To be eligible for the class 

students must have their 15th birthday on or before September 24th, 2025 (Some leeway may be 

allowed on a case-by-case basis). The cost of the class will be $400, payable to Heritage Christian 

School. The non-refundable payment must be made in the school office at the time of signing up to 

hold a spot in the class. The class will be limited to 14 students. If we do not get 14 students in the 

class, then we will cancel the class and your payment will be refunded to you. We plan to hold 

classes Monday through Thursday before school at Heritage from 6:30am to 8am. Behind-the-

Wheel instruction will be held after school Monday through Thursday from 3:30pm to 5:30pm. 

Each student will be required to attend one session (2 hours) of Behind the Wheel instruction for 

each section of class. That will usually amount to one session (2 hours) each week or so for a total 

of 6 drives. Drives will extend after school is out, into summer for about two weeks (June 2nd). At 

that time the drives will be from 8am-10am and 10am-12pm. A sign-up sheet for these drives will 

be available at the parent meeting. If you have a student who is eligible and wishes to participate, 

please contact the school office at 406-587-9311. 

Something new has been added by the Montana Vehicle Department (MVD) this year. They have 

added a “Driver’s Education pre-application” to their website and request that everyone who signs 

up for Driver’s Ed complete this application. When you do that a driver’s license number will be 

issued to your son/daughter. To do that, go to mvdmt.gov and then click on “Online services” in the 

lower right-hand corner. From there go to the lower right side and click on “Complete driver’s 

education pre-application.” Then just move through the screens and fill out the appropriate info. 

This should be done before the Parent’s Meeting. Bring that driver’s license number to the 

Parent’s Meeting. MVD has requested that you do this even though you will still need to fill out 

duplicate paperwork at the Parent’s Meeting. I am told that they want this in order to double check 

the info that they enter into their system, and it is the only way that they will issue a driver’s license 

number before an actual license is issued. 

 

Please contact the office today if your student desires to join this class. The class will be 

officially open to outside students as of the end of today. Payment will be required to 

reserve your student’s spot. We truly want to give priority to HCS students. 

 



 

_______________________________________________________________ 

HCS High School Basketball Game Themes 

This Basketball season we want to see the student section DRESSED UP, 

LOUD and PROUD to be a Falcon! Come and have fun cheering on the 

high school basketball teams. We hope to see you there! 

Away Game: Thursday, Feb. 6th: HCS vs. GVHS: HCS Spirit – Blue, 

white and gold, wear your HCS apparel. Go Falcons! 

 

 

HCS SCOREBOARD 

 

 

 

 

 

JV Boys Basketball -  
1/24 - HCS vs. YCHS 

Win! 

 
 

 
 

Varsity Girls Basketball -  
1/24 – HCS vs. YCHS 

Win! 

 
 

Varsity Boys Basketball -  
1/24 - HCS vs. YCHS 

Win! 

 
 

___________________________________________________ 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Ski PE Days 

BRIDGER BOWL 

Wednesday, January 29th: 7th-8th Grades 

Friday, January 31st: 3rd-6th Grades 

Friday, February 7th: 9th-12th Grades 

Tuesday, February 25th: 9th-12th Grades 

Monday, March 3rd: 5th-8th Grades 

Tuesday, March 4th: 3rd-4th Grades 

 

 

CROSSCUT 

Monday, February 17th: 2nd & 4th Grades 

 

 

 

SKI PE – Discount codes and registration instructions have been emailed to all grades. Please 

register your student as soon as possible for these trips. You can now register for all trips. Website 

to register is https://bridgerbowl.com/lessons/ski-pe. School promo code is SKIPE-HRTG25. 

Grades 1st-6th will also go to Crosscut for a science/ski trip. Teachers of those grades are organizing 

communications with families. 

JV Boys Basketball -  
1/25 - HCS vs. BCS 

Win! 

 
 

 
 

Varsity Girls Basketball -  
1/25 – HCS vs. BCS 

Loss 

 
 

Varsity Boys Basketball -  
1/25 - HCS vs. BCS 

Loss 

 
 

https://bridgerbowl.com/lessons/ski-pe


 

__________________________________________ 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

-  Wednesday, Jan. 29th: 7th-8th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

-  Friday, Jan. 31st: 3rd-6th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

-  Friday, Jan. 31st: All School Chapel – 8:05am 

-  Friday, Jan. 31st: Teacher Appreciation Luncheon – 11am 

-  Friday, Feb. 7th: 9th-12th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

-  Monday, Feb. 10th - Friday, Feb. 14th: HCS Book Fair 

-  Monday, Feb. 17th: 2nd & 4th Grades – Ski PE Crosscut 

-  Thursday, Feb. 20th & Friday, Feb. 21st: MCAA Basketball State Tournament – NO SCHOOL 

-  Tuesday, Feb. 25th: 9th-12th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

-  Friday, Feb. 28th: All School Chapel – 8:05am 

-  Friday, Feb. 28th: Teacher Appreciation Luncheon – 11am 

 

  

 
________________________________________________________________ 

HCS Yearbook 

2024-2025 Yearbooks are now on sale. Yearbooks can be ordered now for a 

completion/pickup at the end of the school year. You can also customize your 

student’s yearbook!! Two free customizable pages are included. To purchase and 

customize your yearbook, use the QR code or go to www.treering.com/validate. 

The school’s passcode is 1016705458162334. See flier for details. Deadline to create custom pages 

- March 17th! 

 

http://www.treering.com/validate

